
COVID-19: We’re here to help! 

As the situation with COVID-19 keeps evolving, OTIP continues to work closely with its 

stakeholders and partners to make proactive decisions that are grounded in care for its 

members and employees. Learn what you need to know about access OTIP’s services during 

this time. 

For more information, visit www.otipinsurance.com/article67.  
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